
 

Computing at Meadowcroft 
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Computing in EYFS The early learning goals that previously linked to computing (EYFS technology) have been removed from the Early Years Foundation Stage 

Framework 2020. There is no mention of the teaching of technology in the education programmes or development matters document either. We understand how 

important it is that children develop their technology skills and will  continue to use a range of technology to support and enhance learning in other areas of the 

curriculum. For example, the children will continue to use the Bee-Bots when learning about direction and will use Ipads to listen to and watch animated stories, 

watch videos linked to our topics and play games to develop phonic and number skills.  

What computing looks like in the Early Years… 

• Daily access to a range of technology resources such as torches with switches, remote controlled cars, beebots, talking tins, voice-recording toys, as well as 

class ipads and interactive whiteboards. 

• Use a range of technology resources to support learning in other areas of the curriculum. 

• Taught how to use the resources for different purposes eg ipads to watch videos, play games, take photographs and listen to stories 

 

 

 

 

 

The National Curriculum (2014) states: A high-quality computing education equips pupils to use computational thinking and creativity to understand and change the 

world. Computing has deep links with mathematics, science, and design and technology, and provides insights into both natural  and artificial systems. The core of 

computing is computer science, in which pupils are taught the principles of information and computation, how digital systems work, and how to put this knowledge to 

use through programming. Building on this knowledge and understanding, pupils are equipped to use information technology to create programs, systems and a 

range of content. Computing also ensures that pupils become digitally literate – able to use, and express themselves and develop their ideas through, information and 

communication technology – at a level suitable for the future workplace and as active participants in a digital world.  

Computing in KS1 and KS2 is taught following topics that cover all aspects of the National Curriculum requirements.  This is taught following the 
recommendations set out in Purple Mash (an online computing platform for schools).  The summary of topics is outlined below:  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


